
 
 

 

Lenni Lenape District Dinner  

Tuesday, March 13, 2018 6:00 pm 

Church of Jesus Christ of LDS 

3330 30th Street 

Columbus, IN  

This course is required for those participating in a Philmont Trek, a 

Venturing youth Earning Awards, and anyone else who would like to 

enhance their First Aid knowledge. 

  Who Should Attend: 

Any Scout (at least 14 years old) or Scout leader who is proficient in 

Basic First Aid skills AND holds a CURRENT certification in American 

Red Cross CPR with AED or the equivalent. 

  

    What Can You Expect: 

An advanced first aid course designed to teach skills necessary for 

providing care to victims of illness or injury in a setting where 

professional help is delayed.  The successful completion of the 

course is dependent on a working, confident knowledge of basic first 

aid skills. Time does not permit the teaching of these basic skills 

during this advanced course. 

Whether you’re a Scout, an outdoor enthusiast or you work in a 

remote environment, our Wilderness and Remote First Aid course 

gives you the skills you need to respond to an emergency when help 

may be delayed. 

 

Topics include: 

 Primary and Secondary Assessments 

 Head (Brain), Neck and Spinal Injuries 

 Heat-Related Emergencies and Hypothermia 

 

 Wounds and Wound Infection 

 

 
 

 

Pre-Registration is strongly encouraged by March 6th to ensure that 

everyone has a meal. Save time and hassle by using our online 

registration system through www.HoosierTrailsBSA.org and select 

the event from the online calendar. No refunds will be given for 

cancellations. 

  
 

Dinner Registration Fees: 

 $15.00 per person with Early-bird Registration, which must be 
received online or at the Council Service Center no later than Tuesday, 
March 6th. 

 
Must RSVP for this event 

Lenni Lenape District is hosting its annual Leader Recognition Dinner 

to recognize adult leaders for outstanding service to the district, 

units, and there community. We will be recognizing the District 

Award of Merit recipients, our highest honor, along with many other 

awards. We will also be congratulating our 2017 Eagle Scouts for 

their outstanding accomplishments. Please do not miss this 

opportunity to come celebrate and recognize our fellow leaders for 

great achievement.  

 


